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August 28, 2006

Ms. Mary R. Jacobs

1829 SW Cable Ave. Apt. #33

Portland, OR  97201

Dear Ms. Jacobs:

Thank you for your letter of August 23rd notifying Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program of your decision not to attend this year. While we are disappointed, we do appreciate hearing you hold our program and college in esteem. Best wishes in your future plans.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
MIT Associate Director
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